Hello,

We are thrilled to invite you to the Children and Young People's Well-being Festival themed on Mental Health, Neurodivergence, Special Educational Needs (SEND), Autism and Learning Disabilities and share some further details of the day with you. The Festival is a one-day event that aims to develop shared understanding and closer relationships and insight between colleagues as well as helping to breakdown organisational barriers and is for staff from across the system who work with children, young people, families and carers.
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We're delighted to announce that the first three workshops are:
· Working Better Together: ICS (Integrated Care System) & The Brave New World
· Health Equality for All
· Neurodivergent (ND) Hubs in Your Community
The event will take place on Friday, September 15, from 10 am to 4 pm, at Strutts Community Centre, Belper. It is free, but you need to register your attendance in advance so please follow this link to secure your spot:  www.bit.ly/WellbeingFestivalCYP
 
If you're part of an organisation or group that supports children and young people's well-being, you can also apply for a spot in our Market Place by emailing: ddicb.childrenscommissioning@nhs.net
 
We look forward to seeing you there!
 
Your sincerely,
 
The Children and Young People Wellbeing Festival Team

